North Star Il
sets sailing

JUNEAU- -The Bureau of In-
dian Affairs has announced
that the MV North Star III is
scheduled to leave Seattle on its
first voyage of the 1980 season
Wednesday, April 2. This depar-
ture date is the earliest in recent
years.

In making the announcement
Gerry Taylor, Director of BIA's
Seattle Liaison Office, said that
Alaska Natives living in an area
from the Aleutian Islands to
Cape Prince of Wales would be
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served on the first voyage.
Coastal villages north of Wales
and Little, Diomede Island are
served on the second voyage.

To receive a shipment of the
first voyage, orders must be at
the BIA warehouse in Seattle
no later than Monday, March 10,
Taylor emphasized. Individuals

P

wanting to reserve space may
write the Seattle Liaison Office,
816 United Pacific Building,
Seattle, WA 98104 or call Area
Code 206, 442-5516.

BIA operates the vessel on
two voyages each ipping
season providing assuregf delivery
of bulk cargo and petroleum
products to coastal villages from
the Aleutians to the Arctic.




